[YOUR BUSINESS LOGO HERE]
DATE
U.S. Senator Jon Tester (MT)
[bookmark: _GoBack]U.S. Senator Steve Daines (MT)
U.S. Representative Ryan Zinke (MT)

RE: Endorsement for Citizens Proposal for New Montana Wild and Scenic River Designations 
Dear Montana’s U.S. Congressional Delegation,
On behalf of YOUR BUSINESS NAME HERE, we request that you support the current efforts of the Montanans for Healthy Rivers coalition to protect a suite of iconic rivers in Montana by introducing and passing new Wild and Scenic Rivers Act legislation in Congress. 
YOUR BUSINESS NAME HERE has reviewed all materials supplied by Montanans for Healthy Rivers and listened to their presentations that have provided detailed background information about the value and management benefits of a Wild and Scenic River designation. The Wild and Scenic Rivers Act is important because it maintains the free-flowing nature of a river (preventing dams or major diversions), maintains or enhances water quality, and maintains the remarkable values associated with the Gallatin River, such as recreation, scenery, fisheries and wildlife.
Protecting rivers and creeks across Montana under the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act provides an immediate added value to business and tourism development while safeguarding our fish and wildlife. The Act’s provisions further encourage the balance of sustainable development with the protection of our natural resources. As a result, YOUR BUSINESS NAME HERE is pleased to support Montanans for Healthy Rivers Citizen Proposal for new Wild and Scenic River protections throughout Montana. 

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
TITLE
PHONE CONTACT 

